
Morningside Neighborhood Association  

Minutes for November 9, 2022    

Called to order at 6:31 pm 

Members present: Sue Reid, Janet Bubl, Chris Olson, Sarah Salinas-Hess, Eric Pedraza, Joel Cujan, Mark 

Juantz, Alen Meyer, Muriel Meyer, Bennie Yow, Jenny Haitt, Marco Olson, Trevor Phillips, Pamela 

Schmidling, Bob Krebs. 

Absent were Geoff J., Liz B.  

Minutes were approved as written 

Mark Jantz of SPD – A reader was placed on Pringle Rd on Oct. 3rd and pulled on Oct 20th.  The busy time 

was from 3pm to 6pm. 77,000 cars.  70 % of the cars were compliant. During the same time. A reader on 

Vista St. East bound. There were only 55-60% compliant. 45,00 cars.  

OLCC- Chris Olson spoke and explained the rules of the OLCC and the difference between Marijuana and 

Alcohol. Chris works on the marajuana side.  He explained about the land use. Compatibility statement 

for the City of Salem.  Everyone has to go through a federal background check. And owners are required 

to keep camara’s rolling at all times and retain the footage. There were 800 Hemp businesses in 2021. In 

2022 there are now on;y 400 stores.  Personal marijuana plants is 4 plants per household.  

City Councilor report- We have a new Mayor: Chris Hoy. Mayor Bennett moved out of state. We also 

have a new Councilor for Ward 6-Julie Hoy. No relation. 

Traffic- Alan Meyer was awarded the most involved for 2022 for the neighborhood.  Alan has been 

working on placing 5 new 40mph signs between Hill Rose and Battle Creek Rd.  He also reported that 

Reed Rd.is now open and safe to use. 

Land Use- Liz was ill so there was no report.  

Parks- All Muriel wants is a Bench for Morningside Park.  

CERT-Status Quo. Next year we will have a presentation from Gregg Walsh.  

Liquor License – None were reported. 

Transit- No report 

Hours- Jenny H. 3, Pamela 8 

New Business- 

Next Door group-for MNA. Jenny H. will look at setting up and maintaining a platform for Next Door.  

Jenny also researched the ODOT site and found some FREE signs and pamphlets about slowing down 

and looking for pedestrians. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:40pm 


